
 

 
550 NW Franklin Ave., Suite 408 

Bend, OR 97702 
 
 
 
July 5, 2022  
 
 
Via Electronic Filing – puc.filingcenter@puc.oregon.gov 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High Street, Suite 100 
Post Office Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  In the Matter of PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON, Investigation 

into the Treatment of Network Upgrade Costs for Qualifying Facilities,  
Docket UM 2032  

 
Dear PUC Filing Center: 
 
NewSun Energy LLC hereby informs the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) of 
its new address as follows: 
 
NewSun Energy LLC  
550 NW Franklin Avenue, Suite 408 
Bend, OR  97703  
 
Please update your records accordingly.   
 

Thank you,  
 
NEWSUN ENERGY LLC 
 
/s/ Marie P. Barlow  
 
Marie P. Barlow  
In-House Counsel 
Policy & Regulatory Affairs 
mbarlow@newsunenergy.net  
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